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This Week in Math: 

 
7th Grade Math students continued 

solving equations. The students learned 

that there could be equations that have 

no solution as well as infinitely many 

solutions. The students not only solved 

the equations, but also discovered that 

they can determine the number of 

solutions based on inspection by looking 

at the values of the constants and 

coefficients. To practice, the 7th grade 

students participated in a scavenger 

hunt activity where they had to travel 

around the classroom solving different 

equations. Great job 7th grade math 

students, keep up the great work! 

 

Algebra 1 students learned how to 

solve and graph systems of inequalities 

this week. The students identified the 

solution set as well as applied their 

knowledge to real world application 

problems. With this, the Algebra 1 

students used three different 

inequalities within the system. Great job 

Algebra 1 students keep working hard! 
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Week of March 2nd: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 3/2: 

Algebra 1 

(Topic 6 Assessment) 

 

Tuesday, 3/3: 

Algebra 1 

(Topic 6 Assessment cont’d) 

7th Grade Math 

(Topic 7.1 - 7.4 Assessment) 

 

Wednesday, 3/4: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 5.5 – 5.7) 
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